
February 
 

 

 

 

 
Feb.2 – Groundhog Day 

 

Feb. 9th- National Bagel Day 

 

Feb. 10th Parent’s Night Out 

 

Feb. 14th- Valentine’s Party 

 

Feb. 17th- National Random Acts 

of Kindness Day 

 

Feb. 20th- Closed  

 

Feb. 27th- Pre-K to deliver 

donated items to Homeless 

Shelter 

 

 

February is HEART month.  

Please wear RED each Friday in 

February to help bring 

awareness to CHD and to help 

our friend Finn & all of the 

babies with CHD!! 

 

 

 
 

 

          

Dear Chesterbrook Academy Families, 

  

 It is Jump Rope for HEART month!!  We hope to 

have a very special visitor this month!  So be on the lookout!  We are 

also still collecting soda tabs so please bring them in when possible!  

Thank you to everyone who has been helping.  Each tab counts!! 

 

 Parent’s Night Out is Friday February 10th from 6:30-

10”00pm.  If you sign up for Date Night and bring me a positive 

“YELP” or “GOOGLE” review you will receive $10 off your Date 

Night!  What an easy and fun way to save $10.  Spaces are limited so 

make sure to sign up at the front desk! 

 

 

 

 We are also excited about our upcoming clothing/food 

drive that we will be donating to  S.E.R.V.E in Manassas.   We will 

begin collecting items on Feb. 5th and will collect all month long.  At 

the end of the month our Pre-k students will take a field trip to 

S.E.R.V.E   Please help us put a smile on someone’s face in need. 

  

 

 

February  2017 

Chesterbrook Academy News 

   Celebrate Your Child’s 

Birthday with CBA!!!! 

Friendly Reminders:  
Extra Clothes: Be sure to provide your child with extra clothing, including 

shoes. Items can be stored in your child’s cubby. Also, check the clothes often 

to make sure everything still fits and is still seasonally appropriate. For our 

POTTY TRAINING friends – please provide an extra set of socks and shoes. 

 

Tuition: Tuition payments are due in full each Friday for the week ahead. 

Late fees of $25 are added at 12 pm on Mondays   

 

Birthday Cupcakes:  We will provide enough cupcakes for your child’s 

birthday celebration here at school for just $15.  The children will celebrate by 

decorating and eating the cupcakes in the afternoon. This makes the celebration 

easy for you and helps us safely work around our students’ food allergies.  

 
Order forms are available at the front desk for birthday cupcakes – please, 

provide at least 48 hours’ notice.  Order forms can be turned directly into Ms. 

CC, our chef, or at the front desk.  

                                                                                                                                                                                               
As always, if you have any questions or concerns– please let us know. We are         

always happy to help.  

Sincerely, 

Jenn Kume & The CBA Team 


